
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
Commercial Burglaries 
16th District (Jefferson Park) 

 
About the Crime: 

This alert gives notice to businesses within the 16th District (Jefferson Park) about 
recent burglaries which have occurred overnight during the month of April.  In these 
incidents, unknown offender(s) gained entry to the premises by forcibly kicking or 
prying open the front or rear door. Offender(s) also have gained entry by breaking 
the front windows of the business.  Once inside, the offender(s) took money and 
various other items including electronics and cigarettes.  These incidents have 
occurred during the times and at the geographical locations listed below.     
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 4900 block of W. Irving Park on April 22, 2017 between 11:00 a.m. - 4:20 p.m.  

• 5700 block of W. Irving Park on April 27-28, 2017 between 6:00 p.m. – 7:35 a.m. 

• 6200 block of W. Belmont on April 28, 2017 between 2:51 a.m. – 2:59 a.m.    

• 3600 block of N.  Harlem on April 28, 2017 between 11:30 p.m. – 11:58 p.m.  

• 4300 block of N.  Milwaukee on April 29, 2017 at 4:55 a.m.  
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of these crimes and alert nearby businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious groups loitering in the area. 

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system, both inside and outside your 
business. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
        JA-235065, JA-242242, JA-242156,  

JA-243476, JA-243602 
Reference: P17-N-104 
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